
 
 
 

Email from Mr John D Anderson, Depute Head Academic Leadership  

Monday 23rd March 2020  

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Please find attached some guidance regarding coursework completion and the use of 

Schoology (guidance below). 

I will update you further as soon as we receive information from the SQA. 

Kind regards, 

Mr John D Anderson  

Depute Head Academic Leadership 

 

 

T: 0141 332 3190 | E: jdanderson@staloysius.org | W: www.staloysius.org 

45 Hill Street, Glasgow, G3 6RJ                    

 

 

Information for Parents and Pupils studying for National 5, Higher and Advanced 

Highers 

Update Monday 23 March 5pm 

In the absence of any further information from the SQA, we are releasing the 

following advice to pupils who are studying National Qualifications. 

Monday 23 March-Friday 3 April 

The priority for pupils is to complete any outstanding coursework for electronic 

submission for those subjects detailed in the table below. To keep momentum with 

learning, teachers will use Schoology to suggest consolidation activities but will not issue 

homework. 

Coursework submission for National 5, Higher and Advanced Higher 

 The table below details our internal deadlines. Assuming the SQA are sticking to 

their original deadlines, we must stick to these internal deadlines to allow us to 

carry out the necessary authenticity and administration checks. 

 Some subjects have communicated with pupils about earlier deadlines to allow 

pupils to submit drafts for feedback prior to the deadlines detailed below. This 

varies from subject to subject as it depends on the progress made by subjects 

mailto:jdanderson@staloysius.org
http://www.staloysius.org/


 
 

and the SQA restrictions placed on teachers as to the amount of feedback they 

can give. 

 Pupils should email, or submit via Schoology, final drafts to their teachers no later 

than 9am on the deadline given.  

 Where there are concerns about coursework material required (e.g. material that 

is stored on a school computer) pupils should get in touch with their teacher in 

the first instance.  

Date Coursework required 

Wednesday 25 March H Media and H Business 

Thursday 27 March AH Latin 

Monday 30  March H English, H Economics   and AH Business 

Thursday 2 April AH Physics, AH Chemistry, AH Biology 

AH RMPS, AH Italian, AH PE, AH Spanish 

AH Computing , N5, H and AH Music, N5 and H Art  

Tuesday 14 April AH Modern Studies 

Monday 20 April AH History 

Thursday 30 April AH English 

Monday 4 May AH Geography 

Thursday 14 May AH Art 

 

Estimates and predicted grades 

We are still awaiting guidance from the SQA and will release this as soon as it is 

available. 

Guidance for Pupils working from home 

Who do I contact if I need help? 

First, make sure you have checked all the material available on Schoology and that you 

have checked your notes/textbooks. If you cannot solve the problem, you can send a 

message to your teacher through Schoology.  

Who do I contact if I am having problems accessing my Schoology account? 

You can email the IT technicians (ITDept@staloysius.org) or Mr Cluckie 

(jcluckie@staloysius.org).  

Who else can help me if I have concerns? 

You can send a Schoology message to your head of year, Mr Ferrie or Mrs Erskine. 
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Guidance for parents 

We are also conscious that this is a time of uncertainty and that many families may be 

affected by disruption to their lives. Where issues emerge, please contact your child’s 

head of year as it is important that we can continue to support our pupils as best we can. 

Useful Contacts  

Name Position Contact 

Ruth Freer Head of S4 RFreer@staloysius.org 

Rosemary 

Piggot 

Head of S5 RPiggot@staloysius.org 

Elizabeth Lawrie Head of S6 ELawrie@staloysius.org 

Mandy Sciallo Head of Careers/UCAS MSciallo@staloysius.org 

James Cluckie Assistant Head (Teaching & 

Learning/ Schoology help) 

JCluckie@staloysius.org 

Ryan Ferrie Assistant Head (Pastoral) RFerrie@staloysius.org 

John D 

Anderson 

Depute Head (Academic) JDAnderson@staloysius.org 

Isabelle Erskine Senior Depute Head (Pastoral) IErskine@staloysius.org 

Matthew Bartlett Head Master MDBartlett@staloysius.org 

 


